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MAY: 
9th: 6th Grade Graduation 
10th:  6th Grade Main Event 
11th:   Last Day of School Talent Show 1:30 
 
 
 

Track and Field day was so much fun!!!  Mrs. Croston 

would like to thank everyone who came out and help 

coordinate and run events and for all the parents that 

came out to support the children.   

It is with sadness that we will be saying good-bye to Mrs. Lane at the end of this year. Do to drastic budget 

cuts by the state we are unable to hire a new teacher for 6th grade. Unfortunately our best solution was to 

eliminate the art and music program and have Mrs. Lane teach 6th grade. Instead of moving to 6th Mrs. 

Lane has chosen to go ahead and take early retirement. We want to thank Mrs. Lane for her faithful years 

of service to the community and students of Anderson. We wish her all the best in this new chapter of life.  

Good luck Mrs. Lane.  

Brett J. Banker 

Watch for an article in the Sand Springs Leader about our 

5th grade “Kite Festival.”  Our 5th graders took part in the 

festival sponsored by the Tulsa Regional Stem Alliance.  

We want to thank the other sponsors: Flight Night, 

Hideaway Pizza, and the Oklahoma Aeronautics 

Commission.  Our students had lessons, watched videos 

and received the supplies to build a kite.  We then had 

the opportunity to fly them.  It was a fun way of learning 

and playing.   

Aerospace fans are invited to let their imaginations 

take flight at an event celebrating a collaboration 

between Oklahoma students, teachers, aerospace 

clubs and businesses!  The FREE event will feature a 

planetarium show, aerospace demonstrations and 

engineering activities for all.   It will be held at the 

Jenks Math and Science Bldg and Planetarium, 205 E 

B Street, Jenks, OK, on Saturday, May 20th from 6:00-

9:00 pm. 

Maddyx Hampton won overall AR point 

winner with 209 points.  Way to go!!!  

Madison Lewis and Hannah Boyd won 

bicycles in our final drawing.  We went 

shopping at Walmart and picked out some 

beauties!! 

It is hard to believe it is the last week of school.  It has 

been a great year but it has flown by.  Thank you for all 

your support of Anderson district.  The students and 

community are a big part of what makes Anderson 

great.  I hope you have a great summer and encourage 

you to keep up with our website and Facebook page 

frequently for all updates and information concerning 

the next school year.  

 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

July 26:  New Student Enrollment 

August 2nd:  1st day of school 


